
Don Peterson, Lindon City 
Board Member 
Utah Storm Water Advisory Committee 
 
Dear Mr. Peterson, 
 
My name is Doug Andersen and I teach 9th grade geography at Oak Canyon Junior High 
School in Lindon.  This year I would like to involve my students in a community service 
learning project that includes GIS and GPS technology.  I am considering a project 
involving the storm drainage system in Lindon City.   I understand that you are a board 
member of the Utah Storm Water Advisory Committee and would like to meet with you 
to discuss the possibility of creating a student study and mapping project involving 
Lindon’s storm drainage system.  


